
Swing on by the Brookshire 
Edward Jones office at 
905 Cooper Street. We are 
providing a Back-To-School 
backdrop for you to get those
beginning of school snapshots.

The Back-To-School 
Backdrop will be up:
Sat., Aug. 13  11am – 5pm
Sun., Aug. 14 12pm – 5pm
Mon, Aug. 15 4pm – 6pm

Stop by and take as many 
pictures as you like, it's 
Free!! Share with your 
family and friends.

Kevin Hanath, Financial Advisor, 
and Victoria Mensik, BOA, with 
the Brookshire Edward Jones 
office want to wish all the kids a 
happy and safe 2022-2023 
school year!!

Back-To-School already!!


